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16th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

Hartshill Academy Sports Day – Wednesday 16th July 2025 

On Wednesday 16th July 2025, Hartshill Academy will be hosting its annual Sports Day. This event is a 
wonderful opportunity for the entire school community to come together in celebration of both our HART 
values and key sporting principles such as teamwork, co-operation, and fair play. It provides all pupils with 
the chance to showcase their athletic abilities and earn points towards the coveted Sports Day trophy, as 
well as contributing to the overall house points competition. 

All pupils are required to arrive at the usual time of 8:40am, dressed in their PE kit. Those selected to 
participate in field events or middle-distance races will compete in these during the morning session. In 
the afternoon, the whole school will gather on the school field to take part in Sports Day, either as 
competitors or spectators. 

All participants must wear the correct PE kit, which includes: 

• Black shorts, tracksuit bottoms or sports leggings 
• Academy polo shirt 
• Academy PE Hoody 
• Trainers or track spikes (as appropriate) 

Pupils who do not wear the appropriate kit may not be permitted to compete. If there are any concerns or 
issues regarding kit, pupils should speak to a member of the PE Department prior to the event. 

Throughout the day, pupils are expected to adhere to the school’s behaviour expectations. Any pupil who 
fails to meet these standards may be removed from the event. 

Pupils should come prepared for the day by bringing: 

• A refillable water bottle 
• Weather-appropriate items, such as sun cream and a hat in case of hot weather, or additional 

layers if the weather is cooler 

We look forward to an enjoyable and successful Sports Day that reflects the spirit and values of Hartshill 
Academy. 

 

 
 


